## **URGENT - BY HAND DELIVERY - ATTENTION TO**

Parliamentary Committee No. 7 – Planning and Environment

The Hon Sue Higginson MLC (Chair)

20 February 2022

Dear Committee Chair,

I was informed by telephone on Saturday, 18 February 2023 that the Committee has sought to potentially invite me to appear before the inquiry into the Hills Shire Council.

This is the first that I have been notified of the Committee's interest (I have not received any emails or written correspondence and before Saturday, no-one had called me).

I am unable to attend the committee this week as my wife is due to give birth

It would be extremely difficult for me to commit to appearing before the committee at this time for this reason.

I understand that the committee is publishing correspondences to and from it. I have omitted my contact details for that reason. I ask if this correspondence is published, you please redact the information regarding

If the secretariat wishes to contact me, I can be contacted in the same way that the committee contacted me over the weekend.

Regards,

Jeremy Greenwood